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Monday 22nd November 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers,             
 

Christmas Lunches 2021 
to be booked by 9:00am on Monday 29th November 2021 

 
We hope your child will join us to eat school Christmas lunch on: 

 

Wednesday 15th December - INFANT School 
or 

Thursday 16th December - JUNIOR School 
 
This will be a traditional Christmas lunch with a vegetarian alternative. A Christmas atmosphere will be 
created within their classroom so do try and get your children to have this Christmas meal.  
 
The traditional lunch will be: Roast Turkey with sage and onion stuffing, chipolata sausage & gravy 
 
The vegetarian lunch will be: Christmas vegetable wellington 
 
Both will be served with:  Sliced carrots, garden peas and roast potatoes  
 
Dessert:    Chocolate frosted Christmas cake or fruit platter 
 
To make the day extra special, we would encourage children to come to school wearing their Christmas 
jumpers or Christmas t-shirts on the day of their lunch. 
 

All Christmas lunches are to be pre-ordered and booked online using SCOPAY by 9.00am on Monday 29th 
November. Caterlink are unable to add any additional hot lunches onto the system after this date. If you 
have already booked your lunch for this day you will need to amend your choices.  
 
All children should have received their SCOPAY welcome letter which detailed how to set up a SCOPAY 
account. Please contact the school office if you do not have this. Guides on how to order meals online are 
also available on the following link under the heading ‘Guides for Parents – Ordering Meals’:    
https://scopay.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/SCOPAY/overview 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs K Geddes   Mrs L Flitton 
Headteacher  - Infants  Headteacher - Juniors 

https://scopay.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/SCOPAY/overview

